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Dear Pastors and Community Leaders, 
 
Next Tuesday, June 16, we will celebrate the 53rd Day of All True Things. 
 
As we celebrate the wonder of creation, and thank Heavenly Parent and True Parents, let us remember 
True Father's words of the significance of this Holy Day: 
 

We have welcomed Parents' Day and then Children's Day. However, we cannot achieve complete 

restoration with only parents and children. When God blessed the first human beings, he told 

them to be fruitful, multiply, and subdue all created things. Thus, as there are parents and 

children, there must also be all things of creation that can come under their dominion. Therefore, 

as we celebrate this Day of All Things, let us first resolve to connect all things to Heaven 

centering on the Unification family. Then, after realizing our own true family, we can bring all 

things into total unity. This is how we can connect ourselves with Heaven. (Cheong Seong 

Gyeong, Book 11, Chapter 5, Verse 39) 

 
Below is the international memo regarding the celebration of the Day of All True Things. Let us prepare 
well according to the guidance from the International Headquarters. 
 
Also, attached are the banner and still store for the event. 
 
We hope you can invite all brothers and sisters to your local celebrations, and please also remind our 
families of the tradition of special offerings of gratitude for the Holy Day. 
 
As always, as soon as possible after your celebration, please send photos and testimonies to the 
familyfed.org team at schang@unification.org so we can share your inspiring news with families 
throughout the nation via our website. 
 
Once again, let us offer our sincere devotions to Heavenly Parent and True Parents as we celebrate the 
restoration of creation back to the Heavenly Realm. 
 
God bless you and your families, 
 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 
 
Ref. No. FFWPUI 2015-88 
Date: 4.22 by the heavenly calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon Il Guk (June 8, 2015) 
Re.: Celebrations for the 53rd Day of All True Things 
 
May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions and leaders in the 
mission fields. 
 
With the dawn of the Cheon Il Guk era, the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind have 
instructed that the commemoration and celebration of the eight major Holy Days be held centering on the 
national leader or local pastor of each nation and church. Accordingly, please offer your utmost devotion 
in celebrating the 53rd Day of All True Things in your local churches. 
 



1. Name of Event: Celebration of the 53rd Day of All True Things 
 
2. The celebrations should be held at 7 AM (local time), or at a time designated by the church, on 
Tuesday, 5.1 by the Heavenly Calendar in the third year of Cheon Il Guk (June 16, 2015). 
 
3. Celebrations should be held at the church chapel in each nation. 
 
4. Fruit, cake and other items can be prepared for the Holy Day offering table according to the 
circumstances of the local churches. 
 
FFWPU International Headquarters 
 

 
 
 


